
2025 Façade Improvement Grant 

TDIA is pleased to announce the availability of façade improvement grants for property 
and business owners in 2025. We have funding to support projects for our members, 
with each project eligible for a 50% matching grant, up to a maximum of $5,000 per 
grant application.  

This funding is made possible through the support of the Northern Development 
Initiative Trust (NDIT). NDIT, along with its regional advisory committees and staff, is 
dedicated to growing the economy of central and northern British Columbia. 

Letter of consent from building or facility owner/manager 

Name of building/facility owner providing consent: 

Phone number: Email: 

Name of grant applicant: 

Street address of building: 

I, am the authorized building or facility owner/representative 

of the above building/facility. This letter confirms my support for the grant application from 

the above-mentioned applicant who occupies the building/facility and is seeking financial 

assistance under the 2025 Façade Improvements Grant Program through Terrace 

Downtown Improvement Area Society. I acknowledge that, as building/facility 

owner/manager, I am responsible for obtaining advice on, and being satisfied as to, the 

suitability of the landscaping improvements installed. 

Signature Date 

All applications (with required attachments) must be submitted by email to 

terracetdia@gmail.com or on our website at tdia.ca/grants 
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